
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	

(Continue	on	the	back	if	more	room	is	needed)	

GGEA I Make a Difference Award  
 
The Human Rights Committee will recognize GGEA members who 
make a positive contribution outside of the classroom with the “I Make 
a Difference Award”.  This award is given to members who contribute 
their time and energy to children, to the community, or to 
organizations that benefit children. 
  
Nominations should be submitted to the GGEA Human Rights 
Committee in writing by either using the form below, submitting a 
separate nomination letter, or sending an e-mail to 
humanrights@ggea.org. Please include all information requested on 
the form when submitting a nomination.  Nominations can be 
submitted by a single member, by a group of members, or by the 
entire school staff.  The selected recipients will be honored at a Rep 
Council meeting and will be highlighted in the GGEA Advocate. 

 
   

 
Nomination for GGEA I Make a Difference Award  

 
NOMINEE ________________________   SCHOOL ______________________  
  
Description of nominee’s activities:  
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